
CARIBOU ADMINISTRATION  
25 HIGH STREET  

CARIBOU, ME. 04736  
MEMO  
 
TO:   Caribou City Council Members  
FROM:  Penny Thompson, City Manager  
DATE:  March 10, 2025 

  RE:   City Manager’s Report 
 
 

 
In tonight’s city manager’s report, I would like to highlight a few exciting achievements. 
 
Congratulations to Deputy Treasurer Holli Doody for her recertification by the Maine Municipal Tax Collectors’ and 
Treasurers’ Association as a certified Treasurer. Holli wears many hats in the City of Caribou. In addition to working as the 
Deputy Treasurer, Holli is responsible for payroll, accounts payable and accounts receivable. 
 
Congratulations to Superintendent of Parks and Recreation, Gary Marquis. On Thursday March 13, Superintendent 
Marquis will receive the Central Aroostook Chamber of Commerce Citizen of the Year Award. The Chamber’s Citizen of 
the Year Award recognizes a special individual who has made notable contributions and successes in our communities and 
shows dedication and spirit beyond what is considered regular duty. 
 
Also, at the Central Aroostook Chamber of Commerce dinner and awards banquet, Caribou business Beaulieu’s Garage 
and Body Shop will be honored as the Business of the Year for Community Impact. The business was started in 1941 by 
Peter Beaulieu and has remained a family business with a mission to give back to the community by assisting local churches 
and civic organizations. For 35 years, they have offered rides on New Year’s Eve to reduce automobile accidents.  
 
I would also like to commend the staff of Caribou Public Works, Caribou Police, and Caribou Fire and Ambulance 
departments for their service to our community during the many winter storms our city has experienced. While non-
essential staff like me can go home early and wait out the storm, the dedicated staff of our essential services work to keep 
the roads open and are on standby for any emergencies. 
 
 
 
 
Suggested Action: 
 
No action is required. This is informational only. 
 
 
 
 



Maine Municipal Tax Collectors' and Treasurers' Association 
Local Government Center • 60 Community Drive, Augusta, Maine 04330-9486 

1-800-452-8786 (In Maine) • 207-623-8428 • Fax 207-624-0128 
www.mmtcta.org 

 
 
 
 

February 19, 2025 
 
Penny Thompson 
City Manager 
City of Caribou 
25 High Street 
Caribou, ME 04736 
   
Dear Penny: 
 
Congratulations are in order for the City of Caribou.  The Maine Municipal Tax 
Collectors’ and Treasurers’ Association has approved Holli L. Doody as a re-certified 
Treasurer. This certification process has required many hours of dedication to achieve. 
The certification process requires that applicants receive training in a number of courses 
that relate to their field of expertise. 
 
Holli will be recognized for receiving certification in the MMTCTA newsletter Dollar$ and 
Sense and her certificate will be awarded at the 2025 MMTCTA Annual Conference. 
 
The MMTCTA understands the investment of time and resources it takes to achieve this 
status.  You may want to check with the Town’s insurance carrier to see if this would 
entitle the Town to a discount on your public official’s liability insurance or bond 
insurance for this position. We encourage you to ask your insurance company and find 
out. 
 
Congratulations once again! 
 
        Sincerely, 

 
Jessica L. Maloy 

        MMTCTA President 
MMTCTA Certification Committee 

 
 
 


